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The Department of Labor has made several changes to Form
5500 of 2023. If you are an employer or plan administrator who is
responsible for maintaining employee benefit plans, this
webinar is for you. Butzel’s team will provide insights and answer
the questions you’ve been too afraid to ask about Form 5500
filing requirements.

Efficiently delivered in 60 minutes, Butzel’s Employee Benefits
Team will provide an overview about changes in SECURE 2.0 and
the areas it impacts, including which employers will have to file a
Form 5500, which plans will have to be audited, and changes to
the way the form will be completed.

Click Here To Register
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